7 LYNCH CENTRE - ENTRANCE FOYER UPGRADING WORKS (AN341-2006)

An offer of £7,777 was received from Dundee Contract Services for the entrance foyer upgrading
works.

The works include the replacement of the flooring and restoration and enhancement of the
surrounding decor in and around the foyer which will improve presentation at the facility entrance.

The Committee is recommended to accept the offer.

This expenditure can be met from the Leisure and Communities Department's 2006/07 Capital Budget
2006/07.
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